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Our ref: OUT22/21551 

Dave Auster 

Planning and Assessment Group 

NSW Department of Planning and Environment 

Email: dave.auster@dpie.nsw.gov.au 

7 December 2022 

Subject: Americold Prospect Expansion (SSD-9577613) - Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) 

Dear Mr Auster 

I refer to your request for advice sent on 9 November 2022 to the Department of Planning and Environment 

(DPE) Water about the above matter. 

Expansion of the existing Americold refrigerated warehouse facility and additional supporting infrastructure 

including alterations to the site access, parking and loading arrangements. 

 

DPE Water has reviewed the EIS and has no further comment on the proposal. 

 

Should you have any further queries in relation to this submission please do not hesitate to contact DPE 

Water Assessments water.assessments@dpie.nsw.gov.au or to the following coordinating officer within DPE 

Water:  

Simon Francis – Senior Project Officer  

E: simon.francis@dpie.nsw.gov.au  

M: 0428 926 117 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

Simon Francis 

Senior Project Officer, Assessments, Knowledge Division 

Department of Planning and Environment: Water 
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